George Vaughan

Having kept myself informed by reading updates and the latest Dept. of Ecology report, my opinion
continues to oppose the building of the Kalama Methanol Plant. My main objections are: 1. it is
counter-productive to our efforts at reducing Greenhouse Gases; 2. it will require the building of
infrastructure that combines with #1.; 3. the greater part of employment is short-term; 4. it has the
potential to be hazardous to the Kalama and Columbia River environment; 5. any mitigation
proposed by the company is nebulous; 6. basing any decrease in future Greenhouse Gases on the
actions of a foreign country is wishful thinking; 7. do we really want to increase the world-wide
production of plastics? In my mind, those points would seriously object to this project being
completed.



